Commonwealth Edison
Zion Generating Station
Shiloh Bivd. & Lake Michigan
Zion, illinois 60099
Telephone 312/746-2084

January 27, 1982

Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region III

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Reference: Zion Generating Station
Docket No. 50-304/DPR-48

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Eunclosed please find Reportable Occurrence Report No.
50-304/81~-37 for Zion Generating Station.

This report is submitted to you in accordance with the re-
quirements of the Technical Specifications, Section 6.6.2.b.2,
which states that conditions leading to operation in a degraded
mode permitted by a limiting condition for operation or plant
shutdown required by a limiting condition for operation require
a 30 day written report.

Very truly yours,

A

K. L. Graesser
Superintendent
Zion Station

cc: J. Kohler/J. Waters

Enclosure: Reportable OccurrenceReport No, 50-304/81-37




